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MAKE SURE YOUR CHILD IS ALLOWED TO ATTEND SCHOOL STARTING DAY 1 

 
WA state laws around immunization records have changed!!!  Returning students no longer 
have a thirty-day period to prove compliance with immunization laws before they may be 
excluded from public school.  Additionally personal/philosophical/religious exemptions are no 
longer allowed for the MMR (measles, mumps, rubella) vaccination (only religious membership 
exemptions will be allowed for this immunization requirement).   
 
THIS MEANS:   
According to the law, WITHOUT CURRENT APPROVED VACCINATION RECORDS SUBMITTED BY 
YOUR CHILD’S DOCTOR TO THE STATE OR APPROVED EXEMPTION RECORDS, YOUR CHILD 
WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO ATTEND CLASS.   
 
WHAT TO DO: 
1.  Make sure that your child is up to date on all vaccinations and that your doctor has 

submitted these records to the state.  If you are unable to see your doctor, the County 
Health Department is also offering vaccinations.  

 
2.  If you currently have a personal exemption form for the MMR vaccine, you must 

determine your eligibility for a religious membership exemption and submit new forms or 
have your child vaccinated.   

 


